

Oak Class Newsletter

Highlight of the Week:

Friday 6th December 2024



Our DT Topic pull-along toys. Oak class were amazing at designing, making, parading and evaluating their toys.



Headteacher's Awards:

Theo - For fantastic question asking in Reflection times

Phoenix - For great saying "Never mind" across the week.

School Rule Award: Safe

Alan - For being safe with all the different construction materials he used to make his toy in DT.

Learning Notes:

- o In English this week we have worked on our writing skills, with a Christmas twist.
- o For Maths we have continued work on our Fractions, as well as looking at Multiplication and Division.
- o In Topic we evaluated our pull-along toys, then started looking at our History objectives.
- o For Music we made our own compositions, focusing in Ocarina notes!
- o At Forest School this week we made a campfire and looked at how to make fire.
- o In PSD we discussed what makes good friends.
- o In PE we have used our knowledge of dance movements to show off our skills.

Class Messages:

• Next Wednesday 11th @9.45 is our Christmas Celebration Experience - thank you to those who have replied they are coming. We hope to see as many of you there as we can!









Have a brilliant weekend, from Oak Class adults!